
 

 

Retirement of the PACE Form 

On Tuesday, April 2, the Pre Anesthetic Evaluation Form (PACE Form) and all the 
corresponding sections in various Surgical PowerForms and report will be retired. The 
update will reduce double documentation for the Pre-admission Testing and Anesthesia 
departments.  

The form was originally created to fill a gap when the anesthesia department was on paper. 
The documentation that was manually entered could be outdated. Now that all anesthesia 
departments in the Northern Light system are electronic, the PACE Form and report will be 
retired.  

The documentation that was in the PACE Form and in the report is now flowing to the 
Anesthesia Preassessment PowerNote, which is more accurate and up to date. 

Clinical Informatics – Please share this information with Pre-admission Testing and 
Anesthesia Departments and make this a topic of discussion in upcoming rounding. 

Behavioral Health: This information does not affect behavioral health caregivers. 

Please direct any questions to the Clinical Informatics team using this link. 
 

https://emh.service-now.com/esp?id=sc_cat_item&sys_id=7779d9ee1babc010200c33fccd4bcbeb

